
Gaston Wayside Chapel
Seventh-day Adventist Church

27551 Hwy 47 - PO Box 57 - Gaston, OR 97119
We welcome you to our Bible Study and Worship Service

Adult classes in Sanctuary & Fellowship Hall
Children's class downstairs

March 16, 2024
Sabbath School 9:30

BIBLE STUDY GROUP.............................................“Longing for God in Zion”
Facilitated by Linda Seeber

Worship Service 11:00
WELCOME & ANNOUNCEMENTS....................................................Jim Wart

OFFERING OF PRAISE TO THE LORD
     Opening Song...................“Faith Is The Victory”................................# 608
      Prayer of Praise..........................................................................Dick Hoey
     Tithes & Offerings.................................................................Church Budget

(Mark envelope for special offering; Loose offering to Church Budget)
Remember offering for Gaston Youth Evangelism

PRAISE & PRAYER
     Songs of Praise.....................................................................Carey Robson
     Intercessory Prayer........................................................................Jim Wart

SCRIPTURE READING............................................................Matthew 24:42
SERMON..........................“God’s Way to Overcoming”...................Dick Hoey

BENEDICTION
THEME SONG....................“His Name is Wonderful”.....................Chorus # 8

WORSHIP THE LORD IN HOLINESS
(Please quietly leave as ushered)

______________________________________________________________________________________________________

Sundown Today:7:20..............................................................Next Friday:7:28

Church Budget Need: $2700;Rcvd:$2848...........................Bible Worker:$780

Reverence God in His Sanctuary
Our Mission Statement: Every Member in Ministry

CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENT
“Lord God Almighty, none is as mighty as You; in all things You are faithful,
O Lord. You rule over the powerful sea; You calm its angry waves….Heaven
is Yours, the earth also; You made the world and everything in it....How happy
are the people who worship You with songs, who live in the light  of Your
kindness!” Psalm 89:8-15.  What an amazing God we serve!

A special welcome to each person here today, especially if you are visiting
with us. We invite you to stay for our fellowship dinner following the service.

Plan to stay after potluck 1st and 3rd Sabbaths to study with a group of
people the End time message downstairs in the church at 2:00pm.

Church Board is Wednesday the 20th at 7:00 pm

Daniel Seminar will be Thursday nights at 7pm led by Pastor Vio. It will be
here at Gaston Church and will last for five more weeks. 

Muyrlene Morris needs a caregiver. If you or someone you know would be
interested, please call her at 503-985-7384.

For  Contemplation:  “There  always  has  been,  and  there  always  will  be,
diversity of gifts. It is not the great gifts alone that God requires and accepts,
but He calls for the smaller talents, and will accept them if men and women
will use them to His glory. Have we not become servants of the Master by His
grace? It is not, then, our own property that is entrusted to us, but the Lord's
talents. The capital is His, and we are responsible for its use or its abuse.

I hope efforts will be made in every church to arouse those who are
doing nothing. May God make these realize that He will require of them the
one talent with improvement; and if they neglect to gain other talents besides
the one, they will meet with the loss of that one talent and their own souls
also. We hope to see a change in our churches.

The  Householder  is  preparing  to  return  and  call  His  stewards  to
account for the talents He has entrusted to them. God pity the do-nothings
then!  Those who hear the welcome plaudit  “Well  done,  good and faithful
servant” will have well done in the improvement of their abilities and means
to the glory of God. Who will come up to the help of the Lord, to the help of
the Lord against the mighty? ” To Be Like Jesus, p. 80

Speaker next week:Chris Camacho          ......  Offering next week:OC Youth Support  
Pastor Vio Rosca...................................................503-209-5511 roscavio@yahoo.com
Head Elder/Bible Worker:Dick Hoey.....................503-621-6701; rdhoey3@yahoo.com
Bulletin Secretary: Linda Seeber..........................503-434-9897 or Lseeber@juno.com
      Bulletin Deadline:..........................................................................Wednesday 6 pm
Head Deacon: Jim Apel......................................................503-380-2992 or Send Text
Head Deaconess: Hazel Hoey:....................503-985-7947 or hazel.r.hoey@gmail.com
Prayer leader: Jim Apel.......................................................503-380-2992 or Send Text
   Assistant for email prayers:.....Lathern Seeber 503-434-9897 or Lseeber@juno.com
Flower coordinator:Cynthia Robson........503-550-9698 or cynthiadrobson@gmail.com
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Card Ministry: Cherry Walsh.........503-789-0177 or michaelandcherryann@gmail.com
Church Treasurer: Pat Yates....................................503-703-8741 or paty5@juno.com
Hall coordinator: Pat Yates...................................503-703-8741 or paty5@juno.com
Pat Yates is in charge of supplying paper for the copier

Announcements:
We didn’t show the video message of our Conference President, Elder Dan
Linrud,  a  couple  of  weeks  ago,  where  he  shared  with  people  about  the
financial challenges the Conference is facing. Elder Linrud writes,"I’m also
sorry for the anxiety our members across the field are experiencing. One way
we hope will help is that our communications team is releasing “An Open
Letter” from me to the conference field this afternoon. Hopefully, this will help
members who still need more context”. We are attaching the link (clickhere).

Journey to the Heart of God! S. Joseph Kidder will be the guest speaker for
this year’s prayer conference being held at Rockaway Beach March 22-24.
Register now for this uplifting weekend by calling 541-671-3645 or register at
www.oregonadventist.org/ministries/prayer-minstries

Ukrainian Ministry in the Gaston area. Two Adventist Ukrainian families are
looking for work as house-cleaners. The two ladies are willing to do a one-
time or scheduled cleaning. Please call Sasha at 417-300-8834. 

Plan to stay after potluck 1st and 3rd Sabbaths to study with a group of
people the End time message downstairs in the church at 2:00pm.

If you would like your already prepared food heated ahead of time, please indicate on your
dish if you want it warmed in the 250 degree oven or baked in the 350 degree oven.

The Audio/Video need some help to raise funds to improve the operation of
the department in order to show power points from the back of the church

The Great Reset programs have been archived at 
https://vimeo.com/showcase/9251505

Oregon Conference & Other Churches:

The 2024 Camp Meeting Team Registration form is now available online! Join
us  July  11-13  for  Spanish-language  and  July  16-20  for  English-language
Gladstone Camp Meeting. Information on the areas where you might want to
volunteer  or  work  are  available on  the  conference  website
(www.oregonadventist.org/campmeeting).  Sign  up  today
at https://orad.us/CM2024signup. If  you are interested in one of the limited
paid  positions available,  you must  speak with  that  department  supervisor
before filling out the registration form. Thank you for your willingness to help
with camp meeting!

FREE ADVENTIST APPS   Available Now • Download online
Three Seventh-day Adventist apps are available for you to download to your
iPhone/iPad or Android. The White Estate has a searchable app featuring all

412 books written by Ellen G. White. A companion app, called EGW Lite,
features content from 10 of White's most popular books. The Sabbath School
app is available for iPhone, iPad and Android platforms in English, French
and Spanish. This app features Sabbath School content for all age groups. 
3ABN has an app for smart phones & tablets to see all channels

To see all the announcements & events please go to 
https://www.oregonadventist.org/categories/announcement

SUBSCRIBE TO NAD NEWSPOINTS
Now • North American Division 
If you are not receiving NAD NewsPoints (formerly Friday Facts), you will 
miss out on news from the North American Division. NewsPoints is the official
news source (e-newsletter) of the North American Division. If you are not 
receiving it, take a moment RIGHT NOW to sign up at 
http://adventist.us2.list-manage.com/subscribe?
u=84ac041b8b705798057dab6f2&id=ad0ba1c8e8 

If your Adventist church or school would like to submit an event
announcement to Oregon Conference, please email the information by the

15th of each month. Be sure to include the following details: sponsoring
church's name, location address, title of event, event date(s) and time(s),

registration and cost requirements, brief event description, contact
person's information (name, phone, email, address).

LABELS:
FREE MONEY:  The value of the Loma Linda/Worthington/Caroline's labels
has just gone up from five cents to  25 cents per label. With your help of
buying and turning in the labels for these products you will help give money
to the Oregon Conference for Refugee Ministries. Cut the bar codes from the
labels and turn them in to ??? or leave them on the ministry counter in the
foyer.  
WORTHNGTON /LOMA LINDA/ CAROLINE’S
All eligible UPCs begin with 28989 and 45561
GOOD NEWS WE NOW GET 25 CENTS PER LABEL.
Caroline’s is new (at least to the program). It is also a canned product.
Morning Star is NOT on the program now.
CEDAR LAKE Need at least 50 labels for a turn-in.
SANTIAM, FLAV-R-PAC. WESTPAC
Turn-in time is March 31 each year.

BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION
This is a different program than the Campbell’s
Pat Yates processes these and the money goes to the local Gaston 
 Elementary School. Just make sure that Pat gets them.
- - Investment Secretary
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